
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Under the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to
Information) (England) Regulations 2012, Notice is hereby given that the following item
will be considered at a meeting of the Cabinet on Wednesday 19th January 2022 having not
previously appeared on the Forward Plan:

Green Homes Grant funding Bid, Local Authority Delivery Scheme Phase 3 and Homes
Upgrade Grant 1

This item could not reasonably wait until the next ordinary meeting of Cabinet due to the Council
recently been made aware of a successful award of grant funding, to be delivered by 31st March,
2023. Due to the short notice provided by the funders, advising NELC of our successful bid, there
was not suitable time to place the report on the forward plan.

To enable the Council to start the project on 1st April 2022 and complete by the proposed
deadline there will be a need to engage with a framework supplier to deliver the individual
schemes and seek assurance through the internal governance processes, a decision is required
on the basis of general exception given the relatively short lead in time.

Therefore these items will be considered under the General Exception rules, as laid out in
the Regulations.

The Chair of the Economy Scrutiny Panel was informed as required under the
Regulations, on 27th January 2022.

ROB WALSH

CHIEF EXECUTIVE


